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Dear Dr Gilliat

Thank ybLJ' for your letter of 31 December 2013. | am responding in my role as Head of the
Corporate Review Team,

| have taken the opportunity to look back over your previous correspondence with us and |
can see that we have responded to you on these matters on many occasions over the
years. This correspondence included a letter from our Chair — Professor Sir Peter Rubin on
28 July 2010 and most recently my letter of 27 October 2011.

Although | regret that you remain so dissatisfied there is nothing further that we can add to
the earlier correspondence. In the circumstances, | can only confirm that will not be
responding to you further on these matters and any further correspondence you send will
simply be added to our records.

Yours sincerely

Christine Couchman

Head of the Corporate Review Team
Direct Dial: 020 7189 5125
Emaii: ccouchiman@gmc-uk.org
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